8/7/2018 City of Portland Mail - Changes to Paving at 343 Forest Avenue (Liberty Bay Recover Center)

Portlan
Maine

Ves. Google's gocd here Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

Changes to Paving at 343 Forest Avenue (Liberty Bay Recover Center)

Sally Deluca <sld@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, May 23, 2018 at 9:27 AM
To: Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>, Christopher Branch <Cbranch@portlandmaine.gov>, Ethan Hipple
<ehipple@portlandmaine.gov>

Matt,

See below from our Park Manager. He has approved the plan with the added
restrictions around fixing the grass and that the City will not be responsible in the future
for installing any fencing.

Sally L. DelLuca, Director

Department of Parks, Recreation & Facilities
212 Canco Road

Portland, Maine 04103

207.808.5400

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Ethan Hipple <ehipple@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: Tue, May 22, 2018 at 12:37 PM

Subject: Re: Changes to Paving at 343 Forest Avenue (Liberty Bay Recover Center)
To: Sally Deluca <sld@portlandmaine.gov>

Visited this site today. | am not concerned about the few extra parking spots that they Incorporated, but there is some
moderate erosion occurring at the edge of the pavement that should be repaired.

Also, | don't think we should ever be responsible for installing a fence at the edge of the ball field that they have chosen to
park cars next to. If the tenant is concerned about cars getting hit, they should install the fence themselves.

Thanks,
Ethan

On Mon, May 14, 2018, 3:21 PM Sally Deluca <sld@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
FYI. Can you make sure this didn't impact us negatively?

Sally L. DelLuca, Director

Department of Parks, Recreation & Facilities
212 Canco Road

Portland, Maine 04103

207.808.5400

[Quoted text hidden]
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